
 

 BOARD OF HEALTH MINUTES  APRIL 21, 2015   5:00 

 

PRESENT: Erik Lowe, Tim Barnett, David Merry and John Powers. In attendance for a 

portion of the meeting was Joel Kirshenbaum. 

 

WELL APPROVED: Tom Carbury 30-6 

 

DWA: The Board had a short discuss and read an e-mail from abutter Ellen Sturgis on behalf 

of Sturgis Family trust regarding the application for Anton Pil 39-13. The application for 

Anton Pil 39-13 was taken under advisement pending a completed application (floor Plans). 

 

TITLE 5 INSPECTION REPORTS FILED: Paul Cook 32-57 & Bencion Moskow 7-102.22 

 

LANDFILL/REFUSE DISTRICT: No discussion 

 

EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT/FLU: No discussion 

 

OLD/NEW BUSINESS: The Board reviewed proposed and existing floor plans for Ross 3-21. 

The plan in the Board’s opinion has 7 bedrooms. It was moved and seconded to extent the 

Oder to repair for Sarah Henry 12-35 by 90 days to get the chimney repaired and a CO from 

the building department.   

 

PERMITS APPROVED: Food: Beth’s Bakery, Chesca’s, Chilmark Coffee Co., Good Farm, Cleveland 

Farm, Heidi Feldman, Island Bee Co., Suzanne Fenn, Jan Buhrman, Little Rock farm, Morning Glory farm, 

Mermaid Farm, Linda Alley, Kathleen Cowley, Laura Barbara, Pam Glavin, Thi Khen Tran, Christine 

Kinsman, Farm Institute, Victoria Phillips, and Fiddlehead Farm 

Pool Permit: Lamberts Cove Inn 

Fertilizer: Tom Della Rocco, Jon Fragosa, Nathan Larsen, Todd Stempien, Charles Wiley, Brian Simoni, 

Matthew Sudarsky, John Kelleher, Justin Kelleher,    

Bathing Beach: Seven Gates Farm Corp Reservoir Rd and Tisbury Lane East   

 

The Board discussed the outline of a new food venture for Rebecca Miller of North Tabor Farms. The 

proposal lists 7A as a place she would like to do business after the business has closed (5:00 pm till) for the 

day.  Ms. Miller would have to apply to the ZBA for a second business using the 7A location and the Board of 

Health. The Board discussed her proposal for juicing her vegetables at the Farmers Market.  The Board felt 

the plan need to be more in depth with regards to the market plan.   

  



 

 

  


